
American ENT surgeons visit Department  

 

Date and time:  

Mon, 2015-06-15 13:51  

James Lemons MD and Sarah C. Sheperd PhD both of Indiana University and Prof. Deborah 

Tucci of Duke University visited the department from 15
th

 to 16
th

 June 2015.  Their visit was 

arranged through the unit of ENT.  The purpose of the visit was to plan a one year study in the 

Nairobi region on newborn and infant hearing screening at the Kenyatta National Hospital and its 

environs. 

The team was invited to the department by Ms Sarah Ndegwa.  Also at the meeting were the 

proposed research team who were being orientated on the study methods to be adopted.  

Local co-investigators in this study will be from the department and will form part of the 

research team. 

 

http://www.neonatology.iupui.edu/faculty/james-a-lemons/
http://www.iu.edu/
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